
 

 

 

 

13 June 2018 

 

Those magnificent men… 

Daddies, we honour you! You are more important than what you 

will ever realise and we want to take a few minutes to show that 

we really appreciate you for being the wonderful men that you 

are.  

This week Friday, please come and grab a cup of coffee or tea 

before work in the school hall (6h45 onwards). We would also 

like to pray for you (7h40).  

Have a Father’s Day full of spoiling on Sunday too!  

 

 

Peeping in the classes… 

It’s that annual treat where our preschool classes get to 

host incubators full of chicken eggs that are scheduled to 

hatch between today and Friday.  

If you have a younger sibling or would like to witness the 

hatchlings yourself, please feel free to pop in and have a 

look at this peeping, cheeping miracle.  

 

Netball news… 

The girls played a friendly against St Columba’s last week and here are the results: 

U12 A - won 23 - 2 

U12 B - won 12 - 11 

U13 A - won 13 - 5 

U13 B - won 8 - 6 

Netball practices return to normal next week.  

Tues – Gr 1,2,3,4 & 5 

Thurs - Gr 6 & 7 

New times for netball practice will be given in the 3rd term. 

 

 

Going places… 

We have some exciting field trips scheduled for next week. The 

Grade 1 – 3 pupils are off to the theatre and the Grade 5 – 7 will be 

visiting UJ for science workshops.  

Please return all indemnity forms before next week.  

If your child’s scheduled outing falls on a PT day, please do not send 

them to school wearing PT clothes. We would like to put our smart 

foot forward, so neat school uniforms are expected.  

Enjoy the educational fun! 

 

 



Holiday care… 

Grace Baptist Church is having their annual Holiday Bible Club 

from the 25th- 29th June. If you would like your child to go 

to the Holiday Bible Club but are unable to drop them off at 

the church, then we have a solution. We have arranged with 

Solid Foundations to use their bus in the morning and 

afternoon to transport a limited amount of children from the 

school to the church and back. The bus will leave at 7:30 sharp 

and will fetch the children at 12:00 from the church. The 

transport will cost R20 for the week.  

If you are interested, please ensure that you have completed an enrolment form (available from 

Mrs Obbes or Teacher Sharon) and returned it with the R80 for Holiday Bible Club and R20 for 

the transportation by June 20th. We will not be transporting any child without this documentation 

and payment unfortunately.  

If you have any questions please contact Teacher Sharon or Mrs Obbes. 

 

Looking quite far ahead… 

Our senior primary pupils are scheduled for a special assembly next term, when 

the world-wide mission organisation “Open Doors” will be addressing them on the 

19th of July. Open Doors are selling bracelets for R10 and bright shoelaces for 

R40. The proceeds sponsor Arabic Children’s Bibles in the Middle East. You may 

want to set some pocket money aside during the holidays for this special 

occasion.   

 

 

 

Videographer verdict… 

With regret, due to lack of positive interest, we are not going to book a 

videographer for our school concert in September. Please keep this in mind with 

your video plans.  

 

Mickey Mouse reading programme… 

What is the “best medicine” for developing logical reasoning, 

concentration, vocabulary and imagination in a young child? Read, read, 

read! Please remember your book bags for tomorrow. We will send out the 

last bags for the term on Friday.  

Please give your feedback on this link… 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewfo

rm 

 

Check mate… 

Thank you for the responses regarding chess club as an extra-mural. It’s been a 

bit difficult to commit to starting as the responses have come in drips and 

drabs, verbal and written, making it difficult to ascertain our numbers. Please 

return all enrolment forms to Mrs van Dijk this week if you have not done so 

already.  

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform


After Care messages… 

A reminder that the After Care staff have been given cell phones for emergency calls and holiday 

contact. If you urgently need to convey a message after hours, please call: 

071-876-2968 

072-568-7094 

Just a reminder to please be on time collecting your child in the evenings. It’s getting 

dark and chilly and its terribly unfair to our staff to have to wait for parents who 

arrive unapologetically late and in the dark for collection. Your children matter! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

Leano Molapo's dad, Mr Mashadishadi Molapo, finished his back to back 

comrades marathon on Sunday 10th June 2018 with a time of 11.22hrs. 

We salute you! What an incredible accomplishment!! 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Solid Foundations Staff  

 


